Missionaries to Muslim Mindanao

PRAISES

- *Faithful attendees.
- *Large pin surgically removed from Heath's ankle brings added range of motion..

PRAYER REQUESTS

- *Language learning.
- *"Celebrating Christ" children's presentation in December: children's preparation and parents' attendance
- *Salvations
- *Greater access to visit children's homes.
- *That Renee will be able to start a monthly ladies meeting or weekly ladies Bible study at church.
- *Heath's recovery from recent surgery

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS!!!

Contact Information:

- *Facebook Messenger
- *Dwight: bishops2mindanao@outlook.com
- *Renee: mrb4jesus@att.net

Support:

Central Baptist Church 2221 N. Carroll Blvd. Denton, TX 76201 Please make checks payable to Central Baptist Church. Write Dwight Bishop on the Memo line.

Field Address: (Davao City) Please send mail to the above address and they will forward it to us.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

Part time face-to-face classes resumed in August. We



used this as an outreach opportunity. We provided basic school supplies to 75 children. The parents and children alike were blessed by the gifts.

BIBLES

Some time back we began working with the children at church helping them to memorize the books of the Bible. We wanted them to have their own Bibles, so we promised them a Bible if they would memorize the books of the Bible. At first they seem hesitant as the challenge is great. We printed the books of the Bible and gave them out. We played games at church putting the books in order. After a while we decided that perhaps teaching them a Bible books song would help them. We have now given out six KJV Bibles. Other students are still working on completing the challenge.





PRAYING FOR RAFAEL

A 17 year old named Rafael Espanol started attending services about two months ago. At first he was standoffish. However, as time passed he began to show more interest in church, and show more respect to Renee and me. Unfortunately he was in a physical altercation with his grandfather. He is now in a place approximately 8 hours from where we are. I shared the Gospel with him on different occasions. I am praying that he will come to know Jesus as his Savior.

TRACTS HANDED OUT

Around the middle of October the people in our area held what they called a fiesta. People would go from house to house visiting and eating. This was a religious event. We were told that we should not offer food because the people would get the impression that we were in agreement with their beliefs. We did however hand out hundreds of tracks and invitations to attend church services. We hope to see fruit from this effort.

PREPARATION FOR OUR FIRST PRESENTATION

In December, Lord willing, we will be holding our first children's presentations at the church and in our home. The children are learning songs and memorizing Bible verses to "Celebrate Christ!" The songs and the verses are in English, so it is quite the challenge, especially for the little ones. We hope to get the parents saved, attending church, and involved in spiritually raising their children.

